
PARISH NEWSLETTER 

St Augustine’s Creswick 

& 

 St Peter’s Daylesford 
“We are child safe Parish’s” 

 

Parish Office:   Leonie Bird  

Mobile: 0421 625 582     

Office Hours: Wed-Fri 9am-2pm  

Emails:   

daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au                     

creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Safeguarding Officer:                                  

Leonie Bird    

Parish Priest:                        

Fr Gary A Jones                                         

Mobile: 0419 986 308 

Parish School Principal:   

St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee. 

St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

Recent Death: 

 

Anniversaries: May  16th—May 22nd  

Creswick–  Maria Jager,              

Yvonne Haintz, Jessie Stone,           

Benjamin Lockyer, Thomas Dixon. 

 

Daylesford–  Tony Cizmadija,           

Jenny Scoble, Matthew Saleeba, 

Don Doherty, Annice Genissieux, 

Marjorie Quin, Gladys Cheney. 

 

 

    

 

 

  Mable McAdle                                                

   Dianne Howard 

  Noel Howard 

  Amanda  O’Connor 

  

 

 

 

 

 ST AUGUSTINE’S CRESWICK                                              

ST PETER’S DAYLESFORD 

 Weekday—Tuesday 10am                                                  Weekday– Friday 10am     

 Weekend– Sunday 8.30am                                                 Weekend– Sunday 10am 

NO MASS TUES 18TH MAY                NO MASS FRI 21ST 

Vinnies launches 2021 Winter Appeal to support homelessness 

As Vinnies responds to a growing demand for services following the end 
of JobKeeper and cuts to Job Seeker, the National Council of St Vincent 
de Paul Society in Australia is calling for donations to help support the 
rising number of people experiencing or at risk of homelessness,            
including children, which have all been exacerbated by the economic 
impact of the COVID-19 pandemic.  The Society provides vital services 
and support for individuals and families facing financial hardship. With 
generous support from the public, Vinnies aims to maintain the dignity 
of those on the edge and restore hope to people who have fallen on 
hard times. To donate go to https://donate.vinnies.org.au/winter-appeal  

NO WEEKDAY MASS NEXT WEEK 

Please note there will be no weekday mass  

Tuesday May 18th for St Augustine’s Creswick  

Friday May 21st for St Peter’s Daylesford  

 

https://donate.vinnies.org.au/winter-appeal


ROSTER FOR:     Sunday May 23rd  ST AUGUSTINE’S ST PETER’S 

Welcomer Aileen P, David P Brian D 

Commentator Bernie T N/A 

Sacristan N/A Kath C 

Special Minister Roland K Volunteer 

Reader Roland Rose T 

Offertory Aileen P, David P Not required 

Data Projector/Ipad Music Loretta/Katrina M Sandra W 

Collectors Volunteers Brian D & Volunteers 

Prayer for Volunteers 

We pray for all those who volunteer in our parishes.              

May we value the many talents and gifts that God has given to these 
people.   

We thank them for generously offering their time to parish                        
ministries.  

               For all these gifts, given out of your love, we thank you, God of all goodness.  Amen. 

We welcome into our Parish Community of St Augustine's Creswick for 

the Sacrament of Baptism today  

Mila Rose Plier 

Gather, Share, Give  

Monday 17th May 1030am, at 8 Camp St  Daylesford, Bowling Club. Bring your family, friends and work  

colleagues and get together over treats and refreshments to help raise funds to  support those impacted 

by cancer. Raffles & door prize, entry $15. For more information contact  Carol Collins on 5348 2366                         

Every cup counts in the fight of Cancer 

St Peter’s Parish Book Club 

Looking for something fun to 

do? Why not join the St              

Peter’s Parish book club? A great way to come 

together and talk about books, the reading ex-

perience and other things.  

The club meets once a month for an hour. 

Interested? Give the Parish Office a call and we 

will put you in contact with the organizer. 

ST AUGUSTINE’S CRESWICK 

We are looking for a special minister to assist with 

visiting the sick with communion. Please contact the 

office if you are able to help, it 

would be most appreciative. 


